## Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, December 15, 2014 8:33 AM

To: Louis Badetscher (louisbadertscher@gmail.com) Cc: 'CharleneNeely@aol.com'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

RO280 - Scooter Wilson **Subject:** 

Dear Mr. Badertscher,

I'm providing an update to one of our meeting discussion items- contacting the City of Oakland regarding the storm drain discharge. I have yet to hear back from Oakland. Due to the storms that have been passing through this area, I suspect the storm drain crews have been focused on keeping the inlets open and on flooding/potential flooding throughout the city. I will contact the City of Oakland again next week if I d o not get a response by then.

Regards, **Keith Nowell** 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG **Hazardous Materials Specialist** Alameda County Environmental Health 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway Alameda, CA 94502-6540 phone: 510 / 567 - 6764

fax: 510 / 337 - 9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm